
 

                                                                                      Friday 28th June 2024 
 

Re: French Café  
 
Bonjour Year 6 Parents/ Carers, 

We are pleased to invite you to a French Cafe event in Year 6 on Wednesday 17th July at 
2:30-3:00pm. 

This is a great opportunity for you to step into the shoes of a Parisian café goer and 
experience French language and culture first-hand alongside your child. They will act as 
waiters/waitresses and take your simple order. 

We will have: 

 Delicious French pastries and drinks (croissants, pain au chocolats, brioche, cheese, 
grapes and jus d'orange) 

 The chance to practise basic French phrases in a relaxed setting 

 A fun and interactive learning experience for all ages 

We encourage you to practise some simple greetings with your child beforehand. Here are a 
few examples: 

 Bonjour! (Hello!) 
 Je voudrais ... (I would like… ) 

 Merci! (Thank you!) 
 Au revoir! (Goodbye!) 

Please let us know by Friday 5th July if you are able to attend so we can cater accordingly. 
Also, please let us know if you have any dietary requirements. 

We look forward to welcoming you to our French Café. Simply come to the Y6 entrance 
area, take a seat at a table on the surrounding grass and imagine you are in sunny Pa-ree! 

Salutations, 

The Year 6 Team 


